
Regarding SB 738, SB 457 & SB 874 

 

I am writing in opposition to the above bills.  

 

1) Regionalization herds students into a solution of expediency with little 

regard to the particular needs of individual communities.  

 

2) With  the problems that the state needs to address regarding its public 

schools, the last thing in which it needs to involve itself is the homeschooling 

community.  Attention and resources should be focused where needed, and 

not in the added effort in requiring the registration of homeschoolers, nor in 

the provision of a DoE curriculum. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Tory Lamore 

New Britian, CT 


